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Mr E J Hall
Queensland Competition Authority
GPO Box 2257
BRISBANE OLD 4001

Queenslan
Gave ment

Department of

Environment and Resource
Management

Dear~1

Thank you for your letter dated 18 December 2009 regarding the Gladstone Area Water
Board's (GAWB)'s Submission 2: Expenditure Proposals.

The department will not be commentating upon GAWB's second submission. I look forward
to the release of the Queensland Competition Authority's draft final report.

Should you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Susan Reilly,
Director Water Entities Oversight of the department on telephone 333 06111.

Yours sincerely
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